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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON NEW NYPD USE OF FORCE 
GUIDELINES 

 
“From the beginning, this Administration has worked to build a city that is safer, but also more 
fair. The power of the new use-of-force policy reforms Commissioner Bratton announced today 
sends a message to all New Yorkers that we’re going to enforce the law, but we’re going to do it 
in a way that only uses that force which is necessary. The analysis will provide transparency, 
empower the City to track precisely what is happening, and then make needed adjustments. This 
is a key part of our efforts to implement a proactive neighborhood policing vision, and deepen 
the connection between police and the community.” 
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